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Dear Slade community, 
On behalf of our Mission, OMG (Operation Mato Grosso),      
I would like to thank you for allowing us to collect food dona-
tions at your school during Lent.  Through the generosity of 
your students, we are able to send much-needed food to the poor in South Ameri-
ca.  This has been our most successful food drive in five years!  Soon we will be ship-
ping two 40’ long containers and approximately $15,000 to our missions.  None of this 
would have been possible without your help. 
Blessings, 
Jackie Glinka 
Adult OMG Volunteer 
 

A big ‘thank you’ to the Institute of Notre Dame Alumnae Association (INDAA), who 
generously supplied a delicious boxed lunch to all teachers and staff on Thursday, May 
20th.  This kind gesture was greatly appreciated!!    
 

Field Day:  We are still in need of volunteers to help with field day in Kindergarten 
(June 2nd) and grades 3 & 4 (June 7). If you can help, please sign up by using the fol-
lowing link: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0c44a9ab2aa64-field.    
 

Field Day will run from approximately 8:30 AM to 11:30 AM for students.  We are 
asking parent volunteers to arrive at 7:30 AM for set-up and stay until noon for clean-
up.  All volunteers must be VIRTUS-compliant and can volunteer only for the grades 
in which their children are enrolled.  Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate siblings 
as volunteers, participants, or attendees.  Thank you so much for your help.  This day 
could not run without you!! 
 

2020-2021 Yearbook:  It’s not too late to purchase a yearbook!  Parents, if you are 
interested in purchasing a yearbook for your child, please contact Kathie Sullivan at 
410-766-7130, ext. 104, or by email at: k.sullivan@msladeschool.com.    
 

The cost of the yearbook is $24.00 and will be charged to your FACTS account in 
April.   Please be reminded that eighth grade students do not need to order a year-
book.  The cost of the yearbook is included in their graduation fees. 
 
HASA Spring Fling ‘50/50’ Raffle:  Time is running out!  Don’t 
miss your chance to participate in the ‘Spring Fling’ 50/50 raf-
fle!   The current jackpot has the winner taking home at least $600!  
Please use the link below to purchase your virtual tickets.  The cost 
will be 1 for $10 or 3 for $25.  After your online purchase is verified, 
you will receive a confirmation email with your ticket numbers.  We 
will livestream the drawing on the last day of school.  There will be an auto-generated 
number wheel that will pick the winning number.  If you have any questions, please 
feel free to email Cindy Milligan at milligan3c@aol.com.  You can purchase your           
virtual tickets by using the following link:  
https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/msladeschool/hasaraffle. 

 
 
 Important News & Notes: 

   
Be a Light for All to See 

Matthew 5:16 

 
Next week’s calendar: 
 

Wednesday, May 26, 2021 

 Pre-K4 Field Day 
 

Thursday, May 27, 2021 

 8th Grade Retreat and    
Carnival 

 

Friday, May 28, 2021 

 Last day for full-day 2– 
and 3-year-olds 

 Grades 7 & 8 Field Day 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0c44a9ab2aa64-field
mailto:milligan3c@aol.com
https://forms.diamondmindinc.com/msladeschool/hasaraffle
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Advancement Announcements: 

From the School Nurse: 

COVID-19 Vaccination Update 

 If you have decided to get your child vaccinated against COVID-19, please send 
a copy of your child’s completed immunization card to 
j.lydon@msladeschool.com when available. This ensures that your child’s im-
munization record at school is complete and accurate.   

 The COVID-19 vaccine is NOT mandatory for school. 
 

Hearing and Vision Screening 

 Due to COVID-19 restrictions, we were unable to offer the annual hearing and 
vision screening for grades PreK4, 1st, 4th, 8th and any new kindergarteners that 
were new to the county. We plan on resuming usual screenings next year and 
will include students that were not screened this year.    

 It is strongly recommended and encouraged that you have your child’s vi-
sion and hearing checked at their well child visit this year. Please send the 
report from this visit to j.lydon@msladeschool.com if you have their vision 
and hearing checked.  

 
Medications in Health Room 

 A parent or guardian will need to physically pick up and sign out their child’s 
medication that is stored in the health room.  

 Medications must be picked up by dismissal time on June 10th. In the event that 
the medication is not picked up, it will be discarded appropriately.  

Important Enrollment Reminder! If Enrollment Agreements are incomplete 
and FACTS accounts are inactive for the 2021-2022 academic year, those students 
will incur a $100.00 late processing fee and will be waitlisted for their grade level.   
 
Get a cup with school spirit! Order a Slade Tervis cup to share your Slade pride while 
on the go!  Please see order form attached.  All orders are due by June 7, 2021.  Send 
clip-off and payment to Mrs. Hilmer.    
 
$10,000.00 AWAY from Reaching Annual Fund Goal!  Are you connected to any 
businesses or philanthropic organizations that might be able to help us reach our annual 
fundraising goal?  Feel free to share our online donation page www.msladeschool.com/
giving/make-a-gift-today or contact information for Mrs. Hilmer with friends or ac-
quaintances, other than current Monsignor Slade families, who may support our annual 
fund.    
 
Summer Fun Community-Building team!  Do you like to plan fun activities for your 
children and their friends?  Would you like to assist in planning a few fun activities like 
a geo-caching scavenger hunt, Cycle for Slade bike ride, or mini-golf tournament to 
build our Monsignor Slade community and welcome families over the summer?  You 
would?  Call or email Mrs. Hilmer: c.hilmer@msladeschool.com or 410-766-7130, ext. 
108.   
 
Alumni Updates: Do you know a Slade graduate who is entering college, graduating 
from college, or experiencing an exciting life event?  Please encourage them to share an 
update at www.msladeschool.com/alumni 

mailto:j.lydon@msladeschool.com
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https://www.scholastic.com/bf/mscs 

LAST CHANCE THIS WEEKEND! 

Scholastic  

Online Book Fair 

ends May 23rd 

                                              

                                                   Mission Statement 
Rooted in Catholic faith and committed to academic excellence,                                     

Monsignor Slade Catholic School is dedicated to forming the whole child                    
to know, love, and be disciples of Christ.  

Sports Section: 

Slade soccer registration for the Fall 2021 season is currently open!  REGISTRATION 
WILL BE OPEN FROM MAY 12, 2021, TO JUNE 30, 2021.  Our program is open to both 
Slade and non-Slade families.  If you have friends outside of Slade that want to play soc-
cer, please forward this information to them.  The website again to register  is 
www.sladesports.com.  Just click on the "Registration" tab to begin the process!   
 

We are anticipating having a fall soccer season.  When you register, please select the 
"Pay by Check" option as this will allow you to defer payment at this time.  Once the sea-
son is confirmed, you will be asked to complete your payment.  At that time, you can ei-
ther pay by credit card or check.   
 

If you have any questions, please email the Soccer Commissioner 
at msladesoccer@gmail.com.  Thank you! 
 
The Athletic Council would like to send a huge ‘THANK YOU’ and 
farewell to Tony Hudson and Alan Pfeiffenberger.  Thank you for your 
outstanding dedication to our sports program!  Tony has been our La-
crosse Commissioner since 2012!!  Alan has been our Soccer Commis-
sioner since 2016!  Thank you so much for your time and efforts to these 
programs. You both will truly be missed!!    
 
** The Athletic Council is still in need of a Lacrosse Commissioner and Secretary for 
next school year.  Please email SladeACpresident@gmail.com for more information.**   

http://www.sladesports.com/


SLADE TERVIS TUMBLER ORDER FORM
Please return to Mrs. Carrie Hilmer, Advancement Office

O/O Child’s Name: __________________________ O/O Homeroom: __________________

Number of cups ordered: ________________ Total enclosed: ______________________

Parent
signature:_________________________________ *All checks should be made payable to MSCS.
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